
 

 1 

furthermaths.org.uk 

 

 

  
 

Next Meeting: 

Thursday 
16th March 2017 
 
4:00 – 5:30pm 
 
Batley Girls High School,   
Windmill Lane 
Batley 
West Yorkshire 
WF17 0LD  

New Mathematics A Levels from 2017 

Kirklees & Wakefield 
KS5 Mathematics 
Network 

For more information 
contact:  

Sheila Eastwood 
sheilaeastwood@furthermaths.org.uk 

 

At this meeting:  
Sheila Eastwood (FMSP) will lead a session looking at the new Mathematics AS/A 

level specifications and sample assessment materials that have been accredited so 

far.  

These questions will be considered: 

 How different is the assessment?  

 What are the implications for teaching, planning, development, resourcing? 

 What further CPD is needed? 

 What further CPD will be available? 

The Kirklees & Wakefield KS5 Mathematics Network is an FMSP-funded project 
allowing teachers of maths to meet, to collaborate and to share professional 
development. We meet termly and the programme is a mixture of informal 
sessions and speaker-led training events. 

The session is free thanks to funding from the FMSP. Light refreshments will be 
provided.  
 
For more information please contact:  

 
Sheila Eastwood 
sheilaeastwood@furthermaths.org.uk  
07709612803 
 
To confirm attendance please email  sheilaeastwood@furthermaths.org.uk  
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